Room 901, Hang Shing Bldg., 363-373 Nathan Road, Kowloon. Email: hkdu@hkdu.org Home page: http://www.hkdu.org Tel. No.: 2388 2728 Fax: 2385 5275

Our ref: HKDU/020/2009

29th January 2009

By fax & mail

Ms. Sandy Hau
Clerk to Bills Committee
Legislative Council Secretariat
3/F., Citibank Tower
3 Garden Road
Central, Hong Kong

Dear Ms. Hau,

Bills Committee on Public Health and Municipal Services (Amendment) Bill 2008

Thank you for noting our submission on the subject. Our views on the draft Code of Practice has already been made clear in our submission.

We are sorry we have to decline your invitation to the meeting on 5 February 2009. We wish to inform you that other than our agreement to the draft Code we have nothing further to add.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Ho Ock Ling Hon. Secretary

Hong Kong Doctors Union